
 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN  

REGULAR MEETING  
CHAPLIN, CONNECTICUT 

        Date:  September 5, 2019 
Time:  7:00 P.M.     

Location:  Chaplin Town Hall 
 

 

The September 5, 2019 regular Board of Selectmen meeting has been cancelled.  In lieu of the Board 
meeting, the Willimantic Police Department will be offering a presentation along with a question and 

answer session on their proposal to offer the Town of Chaplin a 40 hour per week resident patrol 
officer as well as 24 hour a day 7 days a week emergency police protection. 

 
The presentation will be on September 5th at the Chaplin Senior Center at 7pm. 

 
All are welcome and I encourage all to come. 

 
William H. Rose IV, First Selectman 

 


